Washington State Potato Commission

We are requesting representation on the workgroup charged with reducing the sources of phthalates
in food and beverages through technical assistance, education, and voluntary actions in food
production and food service in Washington (Food Contact Articles, Recommendation 1). We also
request representation on the workgroup to establish voluntary reporting and labeling protocols to
identify packaging that contain phthalates (Recycling Products and Packaging, Recommendation 2).



